
Kiveton Park Medical Practice Patient Participation Group 

Wednesday 21st November 2018 

 

Attendees: Keith Emsden, Helen Greer-Waring, Alicia Higgins, Barry Winterbottom, 

Jean Hirst, Becky Clowes, Mike Brabbs, Heather Sheldon 

Apologies: Ron Law, Marsha Raynes, Sandra Williams 

 

1. Welcome and Apologies  

 

Keith welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

 

2. Minutes of October Meeting and Approval  

 

The minutes of the October meeting were agreed as a true record.  

 

3. Any Matters Arising  

 

There were no matters arising. 

 

 4. Guest Speaker - Heather Sheldon  

 

Heather came and spoke to the group about her own and her family’s experience 

of the chromosomal condition Dup15Q. She explained the struggles they had to 

overcome and the restrictions on what they could do as a family.  

 

5. Treasurer’s Report  

 

There has been no change since the last meeting. The balance remains at £872.31. 

 

6. Vice Chair/ Secretary’s Report 

 

Alicia mentioned about the mental health ambassadors the sixth form at Wales High 

School were currently setting up and their role to try and help any child who may 

need someone to talk to that isn’t a teacher.  

 

7. News from the Surgery  

 

On the coffee morning, which was held for CRY, over £500 was raised. 

 

8. CRY 50/50 Club  

 

Helen gave the group an update. People had suggested that £2 was too much so 

we have reduced it down to £1 a month but if people would like any more than one 

number they can.  

All the paperwork is completed so we are hoping to start in January 2019. 



 

9. Date of December Meeting  

 

The group decided not to hold a meeting in December as the date fell too close to 

christmas. The January meeting is going to be an open evening to try and increase 

numbers of the group. Alicia is going to promote this within the school and create 

posters to put up around the Village. This will be held on 16th January 2019. 

 

10. Any other Important Business  

 

No other business. The meeting closed at 7pm. 


